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 8th March 2024 

British Science Week 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very excited to be celebrating British Science Week again this year. This year the theme is ‘Time’. 
This year British Science Week 2024 marks the Week’s 30th anniversary, with the inaugural celebration 
happening in 1994.  
As well as welcoming our hatching eggs into school on Monday, we are also thrilled to be launching a poster 
competition for KS2. The winner of our poster competition will receive a ticket to the Think Tank Museum 
in Birmingham for themselves and their family.  
 
The competition will be open from Monday 11th March and will close on Friday 15th March. The winner will 
be announced in the following celebration assembly on the 22nd March.  
Posters need to be no bigger than A3 in size and must be created by the children themselves.  
 
To give you some ideas… 
 
The children could think about scientific innovations since then, or explore 1994 itself – what was life like 30 
years ago. They could create a poster showing how a certain type of technology has changed over time, or 
even the advancement of time-telling technology itself. Budding poster makers could also go futuristic, 
showing us how they think the world might look in years to come, or perhaps look at nature – lifecycles, 
lifespans, evolution and hibernation – nature is full of timely topics! 
 
We look forward to seeing what the children can come up with!  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Glover 
Principal 
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